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To whom it may concern:

RE: 24.014

Not in favour of the committee granting this parking variance request.

Very steep driveway where a guest car would need to park. It would need to back out onto Columbia

Avenue which is becoining an extremely busy and congested street, which is a main route to the

beach. If a street parking pass was to be requested, it would add to an already crowded situation.
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